Elsen, Nikki

From: Josh Miner <jwminer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 11:56 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Alternate side parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please abolish alternate side parking! It is silly and only penalizes people who can’t afford off-street parking (like my 17-
yr old son). If major metro areas (like Minneapolis) can successfully implement snow emergencies, so can La Crosse!

Josh Miner
2225 State St, La Crosse, WI 54601



